Legal Department - 789-7511

Legal Memorandum

To: Dale Hexom, Director of Public Works

Cc:

From: Re artin, Legal Department

Date: 12/28/2015

Re: Golden Tap SPP
Bilan Jadali is requesting that his three street privilege permits be combined into cne permit.
He states that he has spoken to members of the board and he was tfold to put them on one
application. | have had him fill out the application for his lights that currently do not have a
permit as well as the renewal forms for the two that do have permits. | have attached
copies of the permits with the renewal forms for your viewing. He is aware that the Board
may deny his request.
| will be out of the office until Monday January 4, 2016. If you have any questions regarding
this matter, please feel free to contact me then. Thank you.
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